September 6, 2025

Dear Parent/Guardian

Your school bus driver and teaching staff will be conducting school bus emergency evacuation drills in September/October at your school. One of the methods of evacuation requires students to jump out the back door, with assistance, onto a rubber mat - a height of approximately one meter. Appropriate footwear for this day would help to ensure student safety. Some of the grade 5 students will be selected to act as helpers.

If you have any objections or questions concerning your child's participation in these drills please contact the school or call the Transportation Department at 604-792-1255.

This is part of our on-going school bus safety program.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Wayne Williams
Manager of Transportation

Cc Elementary Principals

.